
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Community Alert 

 
Wanted for  

Attempted Luring 
003rd

 District (Grand Crossing) 
 

About the Crime: 
On Saturday, October 28th, 2017, at approximately 2:00 p.m., two female juvenile's (11 
and 12 years old) were walking in the 6900 block of South Merrill Ave. The victims were 
approached by an unknown male offender, in a green four door sedan vehicle.  The 
offender asked the victims for directions. The victims ignored the offender and 
continued to walk away. The offender attempted to engage the victims a second time, at 
which time the victims related that they were frightened and continued to walk away to 
inform authorities. The offender then fled eastbound on E. 69th St. from Merrill Ave. 

 
About The Offender 

• Male black, late twenties to early thirties in age, wearing a black and white hat, 
and had a beard 

 
Offender's Vehicle: 

• Green four door sedan vehicle 
 
What you can do:  

• Be aware of this situation and alert your neighbors 

• Call 911 to report any suspicious persons, vehicles, or activity 

• Do not let children walk alone. Identify safe havens along your child's route to 
school 

 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area 
Central 

(312) 747-8380 
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